
BILL FOSTER

11th District of Illinois

http://foster.house.gov


2366 Rayburn  
House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

(202) 225-3515


April 28, 2021


The Honorable Rosa DeLauro	 	 	 The Honorable Kay Granger

Chairwoman	 	 	 	 	 	 Ranking Member 
Appropriations Committee	 	 	 	 Appropriations Committee

Rayburn House Office Building	 	 	 Longworth House Office Building

Washington, DC 20515	 	 	 	 Washington, DC 20515


Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:


I am requesting funding for the MEWS Project at Spencer Road in fiscal year 2022. 


The entity to receive funding for this project is the Housing Authority of Joliet, through 
its non-profit development entity Will County Development Corporation, located at 6 
South Broadway Street, Joliet, IL 60436.


The funding would be used for affordable housing for low to middle income working 
families and will support the continuation of economic growth and diversity in

local communities.


I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.


	 


	 Sincerely, 

	 	 	 	 	 	 


Bill Foster 

Member of Congress



